
 
ôMaximum Effort for  

Maximum Achievementõ 

Friday 21
st
 April 2023 

Next Weekôs Diary Dates 
School Dinners - Week 2 - April/May Menu 

Monday 24
th
 April  

¶ Members of uniformed organisations may wear 
their uniform (belated St. Georgeôs Day) 

¶ Friendsô Association Meeting - 8pm - Meeting 
Room  

Tuesday 25
th 
April  

¶ 4C and 4LM visit to Abberton Reservoir  
 (Normal timings for a school day, packed lunch, 
 suitable outdoor clothing/wellies/old trainers) 
Thursday 27

th 
April 

¶ Year 3 Assembly - 9.30am 
Friday 28

th
 April 

¶ 4B and 4M visit to Abberton Reservoir 

I hope you had a lovely Easter break and were able to 
make the most of the intermittently dry weather! 

As you read in the recent letter from our Chair of Trust 
Board, Steve Lague, I am continuing in my role as              
Executive Headteacher of Buttsbury Infant School,            
alongside my role as Headteacher of Buttsbury Junior 

School, until August 2024. As you can imagine, having two 
roles can be challenging at times, but we are seeing huge 
benefits and rewards from the two schools working so 
closely together that we want to try and continue to          

develop this further if possible. Examples of this are joint 
staff  training on Monday this week which focused on en-
hancing the quality of teaching and learning and the Year 
4 teachers had the opportunity to spend the morning at the 
infant school today too. There are naturally lots of benefits 
for the children too which we are looking forward to            
developing further over the next sixteen months. 

Yesterday, we were visited by Melissa Heatherson, our 
School Improvement Partner, who came to monitor the 
quality of teaching and learning in literacy. Melissa worked 
with different members of the leadership team throughout 
the morning and we visited every class, spoke to lots of 
children, scrutinised a huge range of books and perused 
many Working Walls. It was a very positive morning with 
Melissa using the word óexceptionalô on several occasions. 
We were delighted to receive such outstanding feedback. 
Well done to all the staff and our amazing children.  
What a great way to end the week! Wishing you a               

wonderful weekend - fingers crossed for better weather! 

Reading 
Awards 
(photos from 
last term) 
Top Left:  
Bronze 

Above: Silver 
Far Left: 
Gold 
Left:  
Platinum  

Isle of Wight Information Meeting  
It was great to see so many parents and children attend 
the meeting on Wednesday evening. I hope you found it 
informative and that it has given the children something 
very exciting to look forward to once they finish their SATS. 

Year 3 Assembly - Thursday 27th April 
You are warmly invited to join the Year 3 children for their  
assembly next Thursday at 9.30am  - do come along and find 
out about the childrenôs recent activities and learning. If you 
can avoid bringing toddlers and babies, that would be most 
appreciated please as they can be a distraction to our         

children. Thank you. 

Monday 24th April - St. Georgeôs Day Commemorations 
To commemorate St. Georgeôs Day - albeit one day late - if 
your child is a member of a uniformed organisation, e.g. 

brownies, cubs, guides, scouts, girlsô  brigade, boysô brigade, 
then they may wear their organisation's uniform instead of 
their school uniform, if they wish. Please note that this is not 
a non-uniform day; all other children should wear their school 

uniform. Thank you. 

Our warmest congratulations to Mr and 
Mrs Morris (formerly Miss Derrick). 



ôWell Doneõ to all the children who were 
awarded MERIT certificates this week.  

 George Dear  Max Parish  
 Isla Barker  William Stafford  
 Ryan Challand  Edie Buick  
 Maya Collyer  Oliver Fryd  
 Dylan Smith   Bobby Taylor  
 Ronnie Line  Laurel Beaumont  
 Leo Meza -Bullock  Florence Brooks 
 George Waters  Matthew Hughes  
 Aaron Barnes  Charlie Murray  
 Amelie Moore  Ewan Muller  
 Violet Toll   Sophie Leach  
 Justin Moody  Poppy Grimes  

Easter Revision Class 
It was lovely to see so many Year 6 children (76 in total) 
come along to the revision day at the start of the Easter  
holiday. I hope they found the sessions both helpful and  
enjoyable. My thanks go to Miss Carroll, Mr Yaxley, Mr 
Redmill, Mrs Pretlove and Miss Roe for leading the                  

sessions. 

This weekõs ôWriters of the Weekõ  are:  
Edith Longlade    Zara Wakerly   Sam Clements  

George Murphy   Oliver Mumford  
Abigail Small   Ruby Price   Ruby Ellis  

Well done to our writing super stars!  

This weekõs attendance figure is: 98.1%!   

This yearõs attendance target is 97.0%. 
A special ôWell Doneõ to Classes 3M, 3UF, 3W, 5T, 5C and 6R who all had 100% attendance this week%!  

This weekõs ôMathematicians of the Weekõ  are:  

Joey Hatchard  Jamie Holmes  Alya Brewer  
Ivy Sola Gaci   Isabella Davies  Isabelle Oldland  

Amelia Violet -Cole  Emily OõKeefe  Austin Fearne 
Well done to our magical mathematicians!  

This weekõs ôReaders of the Weekõ  are:  
James Cavanagh    Moraya Kemp   Polina Carter  

Leo McDougall   Edie McLellan   Ada Halder  
Kimberley Braithwaite   Cameron Grindrod  

Well done to our enthusiastic readers!  

Top Table 
This week, the children chosen 
by the Midday Assistants to sit 
at the óTop Tableô were: 

Rhian Powell 
April Marsh 
Millie Stack 

Charlie Jennings 
Riwaya Attapattu  

This weekôs winning house: 

Leopards  

Afternoon Tea 
Once again, the children really enjoyed coming along to 

óafternoon teaô and enthusiastically tucked into the chocolate 
biscuits, cakes and squash. They were equally excited to 
talk about their favourite pieces of work this year. 

Consent to take part in activities 
Please can we ask you to complete on-line permission forms  
for events such as school trips and sporting activities as 
soon as possible and definitely before the deadline as late 
submission means that the member of staff completing the 
risk assessment cannot complete the complex paperwork 
required for the activity. It also means additional work for the 
Admin Team as they have to chase responses. Thank you. 


